
 
  

Force Majeure Update at Enbridge Westcoast Energy Inc. 
(“Spectra Hunt”) - January 26-28th Gas Days 
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For Gas Days January 26th, January 27th, and January 28th ICE NGX will modify the force 
majeure to reflect 33% reduction of supply and delivery obligations.   Existing positions will be 
reduced to reflect this, resulting in ICE NGX clients needing to make or take delivery of 67% of 
existing volumes for each of those days.     
 
Trading for Gas Days January 26th, January 27th, and January 28th for Spectra-Hunt are open 
until market close today at 3:00 PM MT.  Any transactions done during this window will be 
scheduled for 100% of volume, and regular delivery obligations under the ICE NGX CPA 
will apply. 
 
ICE NGX‘s force majeure declaration will continue to reflect the 24% reduction of supply and 
delivery obligations and duration as declared by the pipeline operator, Enbridge Westcoast 
Energy Inc., for Gas Day January 25, 2019.  
 
When running the Nomination Report on ICE NGX Reports, select ‘Include Force Majeure 
Adjustments’ on the right-hand side of the filter to see the percentage applied to existing 
delivery positions entered into prior to October 10th. 
 
ICE NGX staff will be communicating with traders, credit or other appropriate contacts in your 
organization with further information, and updated notifications will also be available on ICE 
NGX's website at www.ngx.com.  Please contact your ICE NGX Marketing Representative or ICE 
NGX's Operations staff at 403-974-4357 with any questions. 


